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Subject:   
Please remove no parking signs from Frederick Street between Broadway and Porter Avenue. 

 
Details: 
This item was brought forward by Ald. Moltzan.  In 2019, the Committee approved installing the subject No 
Parking signs.  Since then, the residents in the area have decided that open parking should be brought back.  To 
that end, staff recommend rescinding Item ID#19-0591 “Approve No Parking Any Time on the west side of 
Frederick Street from Porter Avenue to E. Broadway.” 
 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None  
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
There is no cost to remove the old signs. 
 

 
Executive Recommendation: 
The Department of Public Works recommends approval. 
 

 


